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For Immediate Release 

 
North Little Rock Police Asking for Help Locating a Missing NLR Man  

 
North Little Rock, Arkansas (April 7, 2021) – NLRPD Detectives are asking for the public’s 
help in locating John Mark Smith. Mr. Smith is a 68 year old, white male, 5’11, and 170 pounds. 
He was last heard from on 03-15-21. Mr. Smith’s last known location was at his residence, 5504 
Randolph Street, NLR. 
   
We encourage anyone with information that could help locate Mr. Smith please contact Detective 
Cody Brown at 501-472-9343 or the tip line at 501-680-8439. 
 
Additional information will be released as it becomes available 
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